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 Community Education and District 152 has been invited to attend the Annual 

“Thank You” Dinner sponsored by “Schools Count” organization.  The director 

of Schools Count has this dinner to thank the partners and schools he has 

worked with.  The date for the dinner has been changed to Monday, November 

20th at 6:30-8:30pm.  The dinner will be held at Community House in Hinsdale, 

IL  6:30pm-8:30pm.  (It’s tonight) 

 

 Holiday Partnership letters have been sent out!  Each year, Harvey Public 

Schools, helps make the holiday season brighter for a few families in our 

district.  Ms. Bolton, along with Parent Coordinators from each school has a list 

of families that have been identified to be Partnership Families.  If you are 

interested in becoming a Holiday Partner, please contact Ms. Bolton for your 

district family.  There are holiday letters on the table with Ms. Thomas for your 

convenience.  

 

 On October 22nd Harvey Schools District 152 received a donation of $1300 

from DOT Foods in University Park, to help purchase coats and winter apparel 

for our students. We want to thank DOT for keeping our students warm this 

winter season. 

 

 Chevy of Homewood will be working with District 152 in gifting 180 of our 

students with gifts this Christmas season.  We want to thank Homewood Chevy 

for their continued partnership and support of our students during the holiday. 
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